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Board Room Briefs 
The Board of Directors met at Mira Vista Country Club on 
March 13th. 

Superintendent/Pro tournament set for the Meadow Club. 

Dr. Frank Wong was a guest at the meeting. He gave us 
an update on the work that he is doing and then the board 
voted on donating $4000 to help with the continuation of 
his research. 

Discussion was held regarding the location and format for 
the Institute. Details to follow. 

A committee has been formed to plan events for the 
GCSANC's 75th anniversary. They will be meeting in April 
to begin planning an event that is scheduled for October. 


